Caren SkiEworth

From: Steve Ganey

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 11:49 AM

To: Joe Fierro; Tim Nolan; Casey Stone; Greg Elliott; Caren Skipworth; Christina Divers; Jon
Tidwell

Subject: FW: usTLD LOCALITY IMPORTANT NOTICE | Re-Delegation of co.collin.tx.us to Neustar

FYI, not sure how or if this impacts us but for your records.

From: Keith Self Judge

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 9:32 AM

To: Steve Ganey <sganey@co.collin.tx.us>

Subject: FW: usTLD LOCALITY IMPORTANT NOTICE | Re-Delegation of co.collin.tx.us to Neustar

Keith Self
County Judge
Collin County

From: Peterson, Crystal (About.US) [mailto:crystal@about.us]

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 9:13 AM

To: Keith Self Judge <keith.self@co.collin.tx.us>

Subject: usTLD LOCALITY IMPORTANT NOTICE | Re-Delegation of co.collin.tx.us to Neustar

Dear Collin County:

IMPORTANT NOTICE — PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING CAREFULLY
DOMAIN NAME: co.collin.tx.us

We are writing to inform you that your current Delegated Manager for the above listed
usTLD Locality domain name, Texas Regional Hostmaster, has previously sent his request
for termination as a usTLD Delegated Manager and for Neustar to manage your domain
name going forward. We are happy to provide you this service as we are the
Administrator for the full .US namespace.



In order to proceed with ongoing management, Neustar must perform a re-delegation of
the usTLD Locality domain(s). The re-delegation has taken place on July 16, 2018. As of
that date, your domain(s) are now under the management of Neustar.

There are several steps that must be completed to finish the re-delegation and domain
name management process:

1. usTLD Locality Registrant Agreement: A new usTLD Locality Registration
Agreement will need to be signed. Please contact us, using the details below, to
send us the name and email address of an authorized representative that will be
able to sign the agreement using our eSignature platoform.

Please note: If a new usTLD Locality Registrant Agreement is not signed
by August 31, 2018, your usTLD Locality domain(s) may be in jeopardy of
cancellation and/or deletion.

2. Domain Name Management: Once a new usTLD Locality Registrant Agreement is
signed, you will be able to contact us to update and/or manage your Locality
domain name(s) as desired including nameserver and/or contact management.

Please contact .US Registry Customer Support at dotus@support.neustar. Our Support
team will be happy to answer any questions, provide documentation and assist you in the
re-delegation process.

To reiterate, if a new usTLD Locality Registrant Agreement has not been signed by
August 31, 2018, your usTLD Locality domain(s) may be in jeopardy of cancellation
and/or deletion.

We thank you for your business as a usTLD Locality customer. Should you have any
questions regarding this communication, please contact us at dotus@support.neustar.

Kind regards,

Crystal Petersov

Crystal Peterson | Director — Registry Services, Global Channel Management
Neustar, Inc., the Administrator for the .US Registry
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